
 
 

 

 

 

The Art Study Group will be doing a trunk show of quilts the 

members have made.  The group of about (10) quilters has 

been together for a number of years.  After taking a class 

together they decided to form a group to continue to learn 

about art quilts.  They meet on the second Sunday of each 

month at the White Rock library.  They have worked together 

on a group art quilt challenge-Hot Flash that was shown at 

the Knoxville AQS show.  They will also show some of their 

Farmer’s Market quilts, Quilter’s Play Time game quilts, and 

quilts made for the Labs 60th anniversary.      
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President’s Report 
 
President’s Report: 
 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 

Submitted by Donna Smith 

2013 Officers 
President: 

Laura Erickson 

rmllerickson@msn.com 

Vice Presidents: 

Ann Daley 

anndaley@earthlink.net 

Joan Williams 

joanwilliamsla@earthlink.n

et 

Secretary: 

Jacqueline Krohn 

bigbear321@comcast.net 

Treasurer: 

Donna Smith 

dnt@glenda.com 

 

2013 Chairs 
Publicity: 

   Margaret Hendricks 

   bellemere102@gmail.com 

Community Service: 
Lyn Haval 

lhaval@hotmail.com 

Membership: 
Pat Randall 

randall@losalamos.com 

Nicole Dunn 

nicole@dunnassoc.net 

Webmaster: 
Deborah Kubicek 

deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 

Newsletter: 
Barbara Fronzak 

barbarafronzak@gmail.com 

Library: 
Deb McLin 

damclin@gmail.com 

Judy Crocker 

drummer@rt66.com 
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UPCOMING PROGRAMS 

We will have information and sign-up sheets at the April meeting for both the April and May workshops.  The 

Trapunto Workshop on Saturday, April 27th is a fund raiser for the guild. Donna has waived her fee.   

Remember your workshop reservation is not confirmed until we receive your check.  We will issue a supply list 

for the workshop when we have your registration fee.  Workshops are $40 for members ($50 for non-members) 

and there is an extra $10 for the kit for the Trapunto Workshop. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Trapunto is an Italian word meaning stuffed. Traditionally, this was accomplished by stuffing extra batting 
material into a piece after it was quilted.  
 
This workshop will explore machine trapunto techniques to add a dimensional element to traditional quilts, wall-
hangings or art quilts. With innovations such as wash-out thread machine trapunto is easy and creates dramatic 
effects. 
 
Participants will make a basic trapunto setting block suitable for incorporation in a quilt and work on an 
appliqué, printed panel or make a larger trapunto piece suitable for a wall-hanging or pillow.  
 
The $40 class registration fee will go to the guild treasury to be used for future programs.  You can sign up by 
calling or emailing Donna or me.   
 
---Joan Williams 
672-1639 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

    Tuesday, May, 21 2013          7:00 p.m., White Rock Baptist Church 

                                                        Wendy Mathson lecture on Scrap Management 

                                                        Web-site: http://www.quiltsbywendy.com/ 
 

    Wednesday, May 22, 2013     9:00 - 4:00, White Rock Baptist Church 

                                                        Wendy Mathson Workshop -- Storm at Sea Wall Hanging 

Trapunto Workshop 
with Donna Smith 

Saturday, April 27 
9:00a.m. - 3:00p.m. 

 1001 Oppenheimer 

 

 

 

http://www.quiltsbywendy.com/


 

    Tuesday, June 25, 2013          7:00 p.m., United Church of Los Alamos 

                                                        LAP Guild Birthday Party.   

Come and share cake and memories from years past 

--Ann and Joan 

 

 

Fall Quilt Show 
 
Many thanks to Donna Smith who has volunteered to co-chair the Quilt Show. We are still looking for a second 
co-chair. Tentative dates for the show are Sept 27 and 28 at the Crossroads Bible Church, with set-up the 
afternoon of Sept 26. The dates and location were selected for a variety of reasons and we will discuss this at the 
LAP meeting. This needs to be approved by the membership before we finalize the dates and pay for the facility. 
 
Volunteers are needed for these positions: 
 
-- Publicity 
-- Donation Quilt – The donation quilt was completed by Mryna Landt and she donated all the materials too!!!!! 
 Yeah!!!!!!!! 
-- Donation Quilt Ticket Sales - Deborah Kubicek has printed the tickets so they are ready to sell. Yeah!!!!!!! 
--  Staffing - 
-- Vendors - Brenda Edeskuty volunteered to do this job. Thank you, Brenda. 
 
There are other volunteer positions available if you’d like to help. 
 

Los Alamos Arts and Crafts Fair 
 
LAP has a table reserved at the Los Alamos Arts and Crafts Fair May 4. It will be under the portico. We need 
volunteers to staff the table to sell tickets. We will have a sign-up sheet for this at the April meeting. If you can 
volunteer, but cannot make the meeting, please let Donna Smith know - dnt@glenda.com 

 
Community Service 

 
Many thanks to all who came to the Sew-a-thon last month to start on the "Tube Quilts" for Community Service. 
We had a marvelous turn out, several quilt tops were completed that night, and all the batting we had purchased 
was distributed; we have great expectations for the community service quilts to be finished soon!!  Please bring 
your completed quilt to any guild meeting to share. We'd love to see the variety of outcomes from this simple 
pattern. (And it was simple once you figure out the process!)  If you missed out on the meeting, talk to Ann, Joan 
or Lyn for details. 
 
Thanks, everyone! 
Lyn Haval, Community Service Chairman 

 
Treasurer’s Report 

 

The checking account balance as of April 1, 2013, was $9,828.73. 
 
--Donna Smith 
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Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

P.O. Box 261 

Los Alamos, NM 87544 


